
Dear Student,

Congratulations on your decision to pursue transferable credits from Hilbert College! We hope you are enjoying the chance to 
experience college level rigor as you work to complete your high school degree requirements and we commend you for your hard 
work. 

I would like to invite you to apply to Hilbert College to pursue your college education. Here are some of the benefits of choosing 
Hilbert College as your post-secondary destination:

To take advantage of these benefits, complete these steps:

Payments can be made by mailing a check/money order or by calling the Student Finance Office at 716-926-8940. There are 
scholarships available which can fully or partially cover the cost of your tuition. For more information, see the enclosed Financial 
Assistance Application or contact your course instructor. 

Again, congratulations! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Office of Admissions at 716-926-8780 or by email 
at admissions@hilbert.edu. We look forward to reviewing your application!

Sincerely,
 

Meghan Harmon
Director of Admissions 

Upon completion of Hilbert’s Dual Enrollment Program, 
you will be eligible to receive a $2,000 scholarship, 
renewable every year for up to four years. That’s a 

total of $8,000 towards your Hilbert tuition! 

Prospective students who visit Hilbert as part of 
their college search also receive a $1,000 grant. 

Go to hilbert.edu/visit for more information. 

Your Dual Enrollment credits will set you on the 
path to success in any of Hilbert’s high-demand 

academic programs, with credits that will be auto-
matically applied towards your Hilbert education.

$8,000
Scholarship

$1,000
Visit Grant

Jump-Start
On Hilbert College Courses

These benefits are in addition to scholarships awarded through our traditional Freshmen Merit Scholars program, making Hilbert a very affordable option.

1.	 Complete the enclosed Hilbert Express Application and drop it in the mail using the included return envelope (no stamp needed).

2.	 List us on your FAFSA (code 002735) and TAP applications (code 2083) to see the full financial benefit of a Hilbert education. 

3.	 Give the enclosed blue card to your high school counselor in order to submit an official copy of your high school transcript.

4.	 Schedule a campus visit at hilbert.edu/visit. We have in-person and virtual visits available almost every day!

To finalize your eligibility for these benefits, be sure to review your enclosed tuition summary, with a due date of March 31. 
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